

Provider Directory:

BlueCare (HMO)

An POS Plan

Region:SOUTH
Date:8/15/2025
Form Number:FBC PSPDF NF 122023

HMO coverage is offered by Health Options, Inc., DBA Florida Blue HMO, an affiliate of Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Florida, Inc. Dental is offered by Florida Combined Life Insurance Company, Inc., DBA Florida Combined Life, an affiliate of Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Florida, Inc. These companies are Independent Licensees of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association.

Table of Contents

1. Welcome	
2. <u>Disclaimers</u>	56
3. Hospital/Facility (171 Providers)	4
3.1. <u>Hospital (57 Providers)</u>	4
3.1.1. Broward County (12 Providers)	4
3.1.2. Indian River County (2 Providers)	6
3.1.3. Martin County (2 Providers)	7
3.1.4. Miami-Dade County (16 Providers)	8
3.1.5. Monroe County (3 Providers)	10
3.1.6. Okeechobee County (1 Providers)	11
3.1.7. Palm Beach County (16 Providers)	12
3.1.8. Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)	14
3.2. <u>Urgent Care Center (114 Providers)</u>	36
3.2.1. Broward County (38 Providers)	
3.2.2. Indian River County (5 Providers)	20
3.2.3. Martin County (5 Providers)	21
3.2.4. Miami-Dade County (30 Providers)	22
3.2.5. Monroe County (2 Providers)	26
3.2.6. Okeechobee County (1 Providers)	27
3.2.7. Palm Beach County (28 Providers)	28
3.2.8. Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)	
4. <u>Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics (117 Providers)</u>	33
4.1. Convenient Care Center (6 Providers)	33
4.1.1. Broward County (2 Providers)	33
4.1.2. Miami-Dade County (3 Providers)	
4.1.3. Palm Beach County (1 Providers)	35
4.2. <u>Urgent Care Center (111 Providers)</u>	36
4.2.1. Broward County (37 Providers)	36
4.2.2. <u>Indian River County (5 Providers)</u>	41
4.2.3. Martin County (5 Providers)	42
4.2.4. Miami-Dade County (29 Providers)	43
4.2.5. Monroe County (2 Providers)	47
4.2.6. Okeechobee County (1 Providers)	48
4.2.7. Palm Beach County (27 Providers)	49
4.2.8. Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)	52
5 Index	53

Disclaimers

Provider information contained in this directory is refreshed nightly with the exception of Pharmacy (refreshed monthly). Blue Cross and Blue Shield Licensees have made reasonable efforts to validate that the information displayed is up to date and accurate. Please call the provider prior to scheduling an appointment to verify that the provider continues to be part of the network. Neither the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association nor any of its Licensees shall be liable for any losses, damages, or uncovered charges as a result of using this provider locator website or receiving care from a provider listed in this website. Every effort has been made to insure the information in this directory is correct. However, Florida Blue will not bear any responsibility for inadvertent errors or omissions.

Policies have limitations and exclusions. The amount of benefits provided depends on the plan selected and the premium may vary with the amount of benefits selected. Florida Blue contracts with Prime Therapeutics, LLC to provide pharmacy benefit management and home delivery pharmacy services.

Blue365® offers access to savings on items that members may purchase directly from independent vendors. Blue365 does not include items covered under your policies with Florida Blue HMO or any applicable federal health care program. Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association (BCBSA) and local Blue companies may receive payments from Blue365 vendors. Neither BCBSA nor any local Blue company recommends, endorses, warrants or guarantees any specific Blue365 vendor or item. For more information about Blue365, go to floridablue.com.

Teladoc is an independent company contracted by Florida Blue to provide physician visits via phone or online video to members with non-emergent medical issues. Teladoc is only available in the U.S. Teladoc® is a trademark of Teladoc, Inc.

Hospital/Facility (171 Providers)

Hospital (57 Providers)

Broward County (12 Providers)

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1134102080

703 N FLAMINGO RD

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33028

(954) 436-5000 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST HCA FLORIDA NORTHWEST

HCA FLORIDA NORTHWEST

HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1063466563

2801 N STATE ROAD 7

Margate, Florida 33063 (954) 974-0400 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HOSPITAL

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

PEMBROKE

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1063495836

7800 SHERIDAN ST

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33024

(954) 962-9650 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

PEMBROKE

JOE DIMAGGIO CHILDRENS HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI#

1005 N 35TH AVE STE 490

Hollywood, Florida 33021 (954) 265-5324

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

JOE DIMAGGIO CHILDRENS

HOSPITAL

MEMORIAL REGIONAL **HOSPITAL**

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1780667923

3501 JOHNSON ST ND

Hollywood, Florida 33021

(954) 987-2000 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: MEMORIAL REGIONAL

HOSPITAL

WESTSIDE REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER EMERGENCY SERVICES

IN DAVIE

Hospital/Facility

Hospital NPI#

3476 S UNIVERSITY DR

Davie, Florida 33328

(954) 723-1400

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

WESTSIDE REGIONAL

MEDICAL CENTER

EMERGENCY SERVICES IN

DAVIE

FLORIDA MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1184440828

5000 W OAKLAND PARK

BLVD

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33313

(954) 735-6000 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

FLORIDA MEDICAL CENTER

HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE

HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1063466589

NPI #1639197395

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

8201 W BROWARD BLVD

Plantation, Florida 33324

(954) 473-6600 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE

HOSPITAL

4725 N FEDERAL HWY

HOLY CROSS HOSPITAL

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33308

(954) 771-8000 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HOLY CROSS HOSPITAL

MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL SOUTH

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI#

3600 WASHINGTON ST

Hollywood, Florida 33021

(954) 987-2000

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL REGIONAL

HOSPITAL SOUTH

HCA Florida Woodmont Hospital

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1144274770

7201 N UNIVERSITY DR

Tamarac, Florida 33321

(954) 721-2200

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: HCA Florida Woodmont Hospital MEMORIAL HOSPITAL MIRAMAR

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1326021197

1901 SW 172ND AVE

Miramar, Florida 33029

(954) 538-5000

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

MIRAMAR

Indian River County (2 Providers)

STEWARD SEBASTIAN RIVER CLEVELAND CLINIC INDIAN

MEDICAL CENTER INCRIVER HOSPITALHospital/FacilityHospital/Facility

Hospital Hospital

NPI #1619401528 NPI #1376512988

13695 US HIGHWAY 1 1000 36TH ST

Sebastian, Florida 32958 Vero Beach, Florida 32960

 (772) 589-3186
 (772) 567-4311

 Staff Speaks:
 Staff Speaks:

 English
 English

Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations:

STEWARD SEBASTIAN CLEVELAND CLINIC INDIAN

RIVER MEDICAL CENTER INC RIVER HOSPITAL

Martin County (2 Providers)

CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN

SOUTH HOSPITAL NORTH HOSPITAL Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility

Hospital Hospital

NPI # NPI #1194790055

2100 SE SALERNO RD
Stuart, Florida 34997
(772) 223-2300
Staff Speaks:
English

200 SE HOSPITAL AVE
Stuart, Florida 34994
(772) 223-2300
Staff Speaks:
English

English

Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations:

CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN

SOUTH HOSPITAL NORTH HOSPITAL

Miami-Dade County (16 Providers)

PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility
Hospital

NPI #1881412740

2001 W 68TH ST Hialeah, Florida 33016 (305) 823-5000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL

UMHC SYLVESTER COMPREHENSIVE CANCER

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1679660617

1475 NW 12TH AVE Miami, Florida 33136 (305) 243-1000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: UMHC SYLVESTER

COMPREHENSIVE CANCER

CENTER

SOUTH MIAMI HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1982688230

6200 SW 73RD ST Miami, Florida 33143 (786) 662-4000 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: SOUTH MIAMI HOSPITAL

DOCTORS HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1952351983

5000 UNIVERSITY DR Coral Gables, Florida 33146 (786) 308-3000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: DOCTORS HOSPITAL

MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1912964768

4300 ALTON RD

Miami Beach, Florida 33140 (305) 674-2121 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL

CENTER

UMHC BASCOM PALMER EYE

INSTITUTE Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #

900 NW 17TH ST Miami, Florida 33136 (305) 326-6000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

UMHC BASCOM PALMER EYE INSTITUTE

HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA

HOSPITAL Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1407801673

20900 BISCAYNE BLVD Aventura, Florida 33180 (305) 682-7000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL

KERALTY HOSPTIAL

Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1548284177

2500 SW 75TH AVE Miami, Florida 33155 (305) 264-5252 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: KERALTY HOSPTIAL

WEST KENDALL BAPTIST

HOSPITAL Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1417279936

9555 SW 162ND AVE Miami, Florida 33196 (786) 467-2000 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: WEST KENDALL BAPTIST HOSPITAL **CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL**

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1104653153

3100 S DOUGLAS RD

Coral Gables, Florida 33134

(305) 445-8461 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL

HOMESTEAD HOSPITAL INC

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1578547865

975 BAPTIST WAY

Homestead, Florida 33033

(786) 243-8000 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HOMESTEAD HOSPITAL INC

BAPTIST HOSPITAL OF MIAMI

INC

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1528042884

8900 N KENDALL DR

Miami, Florida 33176

(786) 596-1960

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

BAPTIST HOSPITAL OF

MIAMI INC

HIALEAH HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1235966276

651 E 25TH ST

Hialeah, Florida 33013

(305) 693-6100

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HIALEAH HOSPITAL

NORTH SHORE MEDICAL

CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1194552141

1100 NW 95TH ST

Miami, Florida 33150

(305) 835-6000

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

NORTH SHORE MEDICAL

CENTER

HCA FLORIDA KENDALL

HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1710931522

11750 SW 40TH ST

Miami, Florida 33175

(305) 223-3000

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HCA FLORIDA KENDALL

HOSPITAL

UMHC UHEALTH TOWER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI#

1400 NW 12TH AVE

Miami, Florida 33136

(305) 689-5511

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

UMHC UHEALTH TOWER

Monroe County (3 Providers)

FISHERMENS COMMUNITY

HOSPITAL
Hospital/Facili

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1235669110

3301 OVERSEAS HWY

Marathon, Florida 33050

(305) 743-5533

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

FISHERMENS COMMUNITY

HOSPITAL

Mariners Hospital

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1518941806

91500 OVERSEAS HWY

Tavernier, Florida 33070

(305) 434-3000

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

Mariners Hospital

LOWER KEYS MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1619922077

5900 COLLEGE RD

Key West, Florida 33040

(305) 294-5531

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

LOWER KEYS MEDICAL

CENTER

Okeechobee County (1 Providers)

HCA FLORIDA RAULERSON

HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1215974134

1796 US HIGHWAY 441 N Okeechobee, Florida 34972 (863) 763-2151 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA RAULERSON HOSPITAL

Palm Beach County (16 Providers)

BETHESDA HOSPITAL INC

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1417952748

2815 S SEACREST BLVD

Boynton Beach, Florida 33435

(561) 737-7733 Staff Speaks:

English Physical Group Affiliations:

BETHESDA HOSPITAL INC

ST MARYS MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility Hospital

NPI #1952333205

901 45TH ST

West Palm Beach, Florida 33407

(888) 233-7856 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ST MARYS MEDICAL CENTER

EMERGENCY CARE SERVICES AT JFK MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital NPI#

10921 S JOG ROAD

Boynton Beach, Florida 33437

(561) 548-8250 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: **EMERGENCY CARE**

SERVICES AT JFK MEDICAL

CENTER

EMERGENCY CARE SERVICES AT JFK MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI#

4797 PGA BLVD

Palm Bch Gdns, Florida 33418

(561) 548-8200

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

EMERGENCY CARE

SERVICES AT JFK MEDICAL

CENTER

DELRAY MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1326078288

5352 LINTON BLVD

Delray Beach, Florida 33484

(561) 498-4440

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

DELRAY MEDICAL CENTER

WEST BOCA MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1588697296

21644 STATE ROAD 7

Boca Raton, Florida 33428

(561) 488-8000

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

WEST BOCA MEDICAL

CENTER

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1295721090

1210 S OLD DIXIE HWY

Jupiter, Florida 33458 (561) 263-2234

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

HCA FLORIDA PALMS WEST HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1528014669

13001 SOUTHERN BLVD

Loxahatchee, Florida 33470

(561) 798-3300

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HCA FLORIDA PALMS WEST

HOSPITAL

PALM BEACH GARDENS MEDICAL CENTER

Hospital/Facility

Hospital

NPI #1144251216

3360 BURNS RD

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida

33410

(561) 622-1411

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

PALM BEACH GARDENS MEDICAL CENTER

BOCA RATON REGIONAL

LAKESIDE MEDICAL CENTER

GOOD SAMARITAN MEDICAL

Hospital/Facility

BETHESDA HOSPITAL WEST HOSPITAL INC

Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility

Hospital Hospital Hospital

NPI # NPI #1902826779 NPI #1801885413

9655 BOYNTON BEACH BLVD 800 MEADOWS RD 39200 Hooker HWY

Boynton Beach, Florida 33472 Boca Raton, Florida 33486 Belle Glade, Florida 33430 (561) 336-7000 (561) 395-7100 (561) 996-6571 Staff Speaks: Staff Speaks:

English
Physical Group Affiliations:
English
Physical Group Affiliations:
Physical Group Affiliations:

BETHESDA HOSPITAL WEST BOCA RATON REGIONAL LAKESIDE MEDICAL CENTER

HOSPITAL INC

WELLINGTON REGIONAL
WEST PALM HOSPITAL MEDICAL CENTER

WEST PALM HOSPITAL MEDICAL CENTER CENTER
Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility

Hospital Hospital Hospital

NPI #1184661266 NPI #1720078702 NPI #1629026323

2201 45TH ST 10101 FOREST HILL BLVD 1309 N FLAGLER DR

West Palm Beach, Florida 33407 Wellington, Florida 33414 West Palm Beach, Florida 33401

(561) 842-6141 (561) 798-8500 (561) 655-5511 Staff Speaks: Staff Speaks:

English English English Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations:

WEST PALM HOSPITAL WELLINGTON REGIONAL GOOD SAMARITAN MEDICAL CENTER MEDICAL CENTER

HCA FLORIDA JFK HOSPITAL

Hospital/Facility Hospital NPI #1326085424

5301 S CONGRESS AVE

Atlantis, Florida 33462

(561) 965-7300

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HCA FLORIDA JFK HOSPITAL

Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)

CLEVELAND CLINIC TRADITION HCA FLORIDA LAWNWOOD HCA FLORIDA ST LUCIE

HOSPITAL HOSPITAL HOSPITAL Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility Hospital Hospital Hospital

NPI# NPI #1568409647 NPI #1538115696

10000 SW INNOVATION WAY 1700 S 23RD ST 1800 SE TIFFANY AVE Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34987 Fort Pierce, Florida 34950 Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34952

(772) 287-5200 (833) 806-7756 (772) 335-4000 Staff Speaks: Staff Speaks: Staff Speaks: **English English English**

Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations: Physical Group Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA LAWNWOOD HCA FLORIDA ST LUCIE **CLEVELAND CLINIC**

TRADITION HOSPITAL HOSPITAL HOSPITAL

ST LUCIE MEDICAL CENTER MARTIN EMERGENCY CENTER EMERGENCY ROOM AT DARWIN AT ST LUCIE WEST

SQUARE Hospital/Facility Hospital/Facility

Hospital Hospital NPI# NPI#

1095 NW SAINT LUCIE WEST 3275 SW DARWIN BLVD

BLVD Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34953

Port St Lucie, Florida 34986 (727) 807-4840 (772) 785-5585

Staff Speaks: Staff Speaks: **English English** Physical Group Affiliations:

Physical Group Affiliations: ST LUCIE MEDICAL CENTER MARTIN EMERGENCY **EMERGENCY ROOM AT**

CENTER AT ST LUCIE WEST **DARWIN SQUARE**

Urgent Care Center (114 Providers)

Broward County (38 Providers)

CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarac MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1851344378

10251 W COMMERCIAL BLVD

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33351 (954) 580-4100 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Express Healthcare

Tamarac

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

3470 NW 62ND AVE Margate, Florida 33063

(954) 972-6868 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT

CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1477724169

7316 W ATLANTIC BLVD

Margate, Florida 33063

(954) 971-5700 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MERCY FAMILY AND

URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

2571 S UNIVERSITY DR

Davie, Florida 33324 (954) 281-9223 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1730378431

6521 N ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

(954) 229-7417 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC

PRACTICES INC Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1992746879

5067 N DIXIE HWY

Oakland Park, Florida 33334

(954) 267-1621 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC

PRACTICES INC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1902383805

1007 W COMMERCIAL BLVD

Ft Lauderdale, Florida 33309 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks:

English Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

4036 W HILLSBORO BLVD

Deerfield Beach, Florida 33442

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1366634172

1347 S ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316

(954) 767-9999 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

1780 STIRLING RD STE 105

Dania Beach, Florida 33004

(754) 231-3811 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

URGENTMED INC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1902994908

2337 S UNIVERSITY DR

Davie, Florida 33324 (954) 423-9234

Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

URGENTMED INC

WEST BROWARD URGENT CARE

LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1770774903

4992 N UNIVERSITY DR

Lauderhill, Florida 33351

(954) 618-6580 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

WEST BROWARD URGENT

CARE LLC

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Pembroke Pines

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1851344378

9035 PINES BLVD

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33024

(954) 378-0333 Staff Speaks:

English Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Pembroke Pines

QUICK FAMILY URGENT CARE

LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1992931018

4301 S FLAMINGO RD STE 102 415 E HALLANDALE BEACH

Davie, Florida 33330 (954) 640-1200

Staff Speaks: English, Arabic, Hindi, Spanish;

Castilian

Physical Group Affiliations:

QUICK FAMILY URGENT

CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

BLVD

Hallandale Beach, Florida 33009

(954) 457-4333 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1003353020

2500 E COMMERCIAL BLVD

STE D

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33308 (954) 909-5708

Staff Speaks:

Staff Speaks:
English,German,Spanish; Castilian English
Physical Group Affiliations:

Physical Group Affiliations:

PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

6300 N ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

CareSpot Express Healthcare Coconut

Creek

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1851344378

4450 N STATE ROAD 7 STE 1

Coral Springs, Florida 33073

(954) 633-1422 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Coconut Creek

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

7229 W OAKLAND PARK

BLVD STE 101 Lauderhill, Florida 33313 (954) 824-2616 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

URGENT MEDICAL CENTER INC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1609098250

6931 W BROWARD BLVD

Plantation, Florida 33317 (954) 321-5191 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT MEDICAL CENTER INC

URGENTMED INC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1770842296

10199 CLEARY BLVD STE 10

Plantation, Florida 33324 (954) 473-8565 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: URGENTMED INC

PM PEDIATRICS OF FLORIDA,

LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1174125561

801 S UNIVERSITY DR STE

D101

Plantation, Florida 33324 (954) 902-5437 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: PM PEDIATRICS OF FLORIDA, LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

7900 N UNIVERSITY DR STE

203

Tamarac, Florida 33321 (954) 869-4320 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1295212397

311 S CYPRESS RD

Pompano Beach, Florida 33060 (954) 781-7248 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Pompano Beach Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1801110309

Pompano Beach

1611 S FEDERAL HWY

Pompano Beach, Florida 33062 (954) 580-4001 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Express Healthcare

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

1950 W HILLSBORO BLVD

STE 101

Deerfield Bch, Florida 33442 (954) 408-8962 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

6240 CORAL RIDGE DR STE

105

Coral Springs, Florida 33076 (561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1457899684

1740 SHERIDAN ST

Hollywood, Florida 33020

(954) 276-1565 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Urgent Care Florida Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center

NPI #1609098250

10000 STIRLING RD STE 7 Hollywood, Florida 33024

(954) 589-5169

Physical Group Affiliations: Urgent Care Florida

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1063032282

12170 W SUNRISE BLVD Plantation, Florida 33323

(866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

SANITAS LAUDERDALE LAKES

UCC

HEALTH PLUS URGENT CARE P.A. Hospital/Facility

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1437643038

3105 N UNIVERSITY DR BI

Hollywood, Florida 33024

(954) 438-5904 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: HEALTH PLUS URGENT

CARERA

CARE P.A.

Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

4850 W OAKLAND PARK

BLVD STE 136

Lauderdale Lakes, Florida 33313

(844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: SANITAS LAUDERDALE

LAKES UCC

SANITAS LAUDERDALE

LAKES UCC

SANITAS PLANTATION UCC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

180 SW 84TH AVE

Plantation, Florida 33324

(844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

SANITAS PLANTATION UCC SANITAS PLANTATION UCC

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

12246 MIRAMAR PKWY

Miramar, Florida 33025 (954) 442-0809

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

5817 N UNIVERSITY DR

Tamarac, Florida 33321 (954) 720-1111

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166 AVE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1457899684

16620 SHERIDAN ST

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33028

(954) 276-1285 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166

AVE

HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1144824699

1115 S FEDERAL HWY

Ft Lauderdale, Florida 33316

(954) 764-6646 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE WALKING URGENT CARE INC

WALKING URGENT CARE INC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1912378894

10308 W SAMPLE RD

Coral Springs, Florida 33065

(954) 755-4880 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian, Urdu

Physical Group Affiliations:

Indian River County (5 Providers)

River's Edge Urgent Care Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1538789243

14110 US HIGHWAY 1 Sebastian, Florida 32958 (772) 202-2265 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: River's Edge Urgent Care INDIAN RIVER MED CTR
URGENT CARE POINTE WEST

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1720319809

1960 POINTE WEST DR Vero Beach, Florida 32966 (772) 226-4250 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:
INDIAN RIVER MED CTR
LINGENT CARE POINTE WES

1820 58TH AVE STE 110 Vero Beach, Florida 32966 (772) 257-3200 Staff Speaks: English

Hospital/Facility

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1689812109

Beach

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Express Healthcare

CareSpot Express Healthcare Vero

URGENT CARE POINTE WEST Vero Beach

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

640 21ST ST Vero Beach, Florida 32960 (877) 652-8705 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE SEBASTIAN

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1396071130

801 WELLNESS WAY STE 107 Sebastian, Florida 32958

(772) 226-4200 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE SEBASTIAN

Martin County (5 Providers)

HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1447290259

506 SW FEDERAL HWY STE

101

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 288-6300 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations:

HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC

STUART URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1992791198

3405 NW FEDERAL HWY Jensen Beach, Florida 34957

(772) 692-8082 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: STUART URGENT CARE TREASURE COAST URGENT AND

FAMILY CARE Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1255410288

1050 SE MONTEREY RD STE

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 419-0560 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE

Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1154962918

3801 S KANNER HWY STE 100

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 419-3900 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

Cleveland Clinic Family Health

Center

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1992242895

2339 SW MARTIN HWY Palm City, Florida 34990

(772) 222-5302 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

Miami-Dade County (30 Providers)

CARESPOT URGENT CARE

MIAMI GARDENS Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1003172628

18706 NW 67TH AVE UNIT 52 Hialeah, Florida 33015 (786) 563-0280 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations: CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1477742179

7800 NW 25TH ST STE 4 Miami, Florida 33122 (305) 593-2174 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations: CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1265648620

3915 BISCAYNE BLVD STE 314

Miami, Florida 33137 (786) 624-6000 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: **NICKLAUS CHILDRENS** HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MEDI-STATION

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1922241579

9600 NE 2ND AVE

MEDI-STATION

Miami Shores, Florida 33138 (305) 603-7650 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1265648620

11521 S DIXIE HWY

Pinecrest, Florida 33156 (786) 624-5112 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CENTER

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1265648620

990 W 49TH ST

Hialeah, Florida 33012 (786) 624-4800

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE **CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE**

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1457899684

8665 NW 186TH ST Hialeah, Florida 33015 (305) 682-2626 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW

87TH AVE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1265648620

13400 SW 120TH ST STE 100 Miami, Florida 33186

(786) 624-5363 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral

Gables

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1902551518

3737 SW 8TH ST STE A Coral Gables, Florida 33134

(305) 575-1600 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: UHealth Jackson Urgent Care

Coral Gables

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

15700 NW 67TH AVE STE 102 Miami Lakes, Florida 33014

(786) 434-5987 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

9971 W FLAGLER ST

Miami, Florida 33174 (305) 222-8335 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1255185823

13750 NW 107TH AVE STE 104 Hialeah Gdns, Florida 33018

(866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

2072 NE 8TH ST

Homestead, Florida 33033 (786) 624-3800 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

SANITAS - MIAMI

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

18610 NW 87TH AVE STE 101

Hialeah, Florida 33015 (844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: SANITAS - MIAMI SANITAS - MIAMI

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

CENTER

15025 NW 77TH AVE

Miami Lakes, Florida 33014 (786) 313-7800 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

SANITAS - KENDALL

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

7135 SW 117TH AVE Miami, Florida 33183 (844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: English,Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

SANITAS - KENDALL

SANITAS - KENDALL

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

4001 SW 72ND AVE Miami, Florida 33155 (305) 663-5770 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

ORTHONOW AVENTURA

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1194112219

3143 NE 163RD ST N Miami Beach, Florida 33160 (305) 343-1365 Staff Speaks: English,Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: ORTHONOW AVENTURA CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1760292825

20535 NW 2ND AVE STE 150

Miami, Florida 33169 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1770719296

10205 S DIXIE HWY STE 102

Pinecrest, Florida 33156 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

ORTHONOW DORAL, LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841535903

3650 NW 82ND AVE STE 201

Miami, Florida 33166 (305) 537-7272

Physical Group Affiliations: ORTHONOW DORAL, LLC

ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1881066322

6815 BISCAYNE BLVD STE

105

Miami, Florida 33138 (786) 272-5565 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

17615 SW 97TH AVE

Palmetto Bay, Florida 33157 (786) 268-1700 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1942010004

7887 N KENDALL DR STE 102

Miami, Florida 33156 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

11449 SW 40TH ST Miami, Florida 33165 (786) 624-4200

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

16735 NW 67TH AVE STE 102

Hialeah, Florida 33015 (305) 557-4556 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

CAMPBELL URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1033235155

1855 NE 8TH ST

Homestead, Florida 33033

(305) 242-8025 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CAMPBELL URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CENTER

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

3601 NW 107TH AVE Doral, Florida 33178 (786) 624-3672 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN**

GUTIERREZ MD Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1467701516

10300 SW 72ND ST STE 205 Miami, Florida 33173 (305) 227-6618 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT CARE CENTER -

JUAN GUTIERREZ MD

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1730378514

17601 NW 2ND AVE STE S Miami, Florida 33169 (305) 770-4500 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Monroe County (2 Providers)

ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1255847430

100460 OVERSEAS HWY Key Largo, Florida 33037

(305) 294-0011 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

ADVANCED URGENT CARE

OF THE UPPER KEYS

ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1104262054

1980 N ROOSEVELT BLVD

Key West, Florida 33040

(305) 294-0011 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND

KEY WE

Okeechobee County (1 Providers)

Okeechobee Urgent Care

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1528455847

305 NE PARK ST Okeechobee, Florida 34972 (863) 484-8154 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: Okeechobee Urgent Care

Palm Beach County (28 Providers)

URGENT CARE OF THE PALM

BEACHES PA Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1609159995

URGENT CARE OF PALM

BEACHES PA Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1609159995

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1215126917

11951 US HIGHWAY 1 STE 108 3537 FOREST HILL BLVD

(561) 429-6109 Staff Speaks: English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

North Palm Beach, Florida 33408 West Palm Bch, Florida 33406 (561) 328-8433

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT CARE OF THE PALM URGENT CARE OF PALM

BEACHES PA

4455 MEDICAL CENTER WAY West Palm Beach, Florida 33407

(561) 881-0066 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1831692748

BEACHES PA

EXPRESS DOCS LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1518309434

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS

PRACTICES INC Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1992746879

1485 GATEWAY BLVD STE

Boynton Beach, Florida 33426

(561) 231-6999 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

14530 S MILITARY TRL STE

Delray Beach, Florida 33484

(561) 381-0260 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

EXPRESS DOCS LLC

6250 LANTANA RD STE 11 Lake Worth, Florida 33463

(561) 963-4874 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS

PRACTICES INC

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1265648620

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1538665930

11310 LEGACY AVE

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida

33410

(561) 624-9188 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

2007 PALM BEACH LAKES

BLVD

West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 (561) 420-8555

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE 141 NW 20TH ST STE C6 Boca Raton, Florida 33431

(866) 944-4046 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center**

NPI #1033195474

2181 N FEDERAL HWY

Boca Raton, Florida 33431 (561) 287-3500

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1225760739

5960A S JOG RD

Lake Worth, Florida 33467

(844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

1200 W YAMATO RD

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

(561) 288-0722 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC MD NOW URGENT CARE

MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC URGENT CARE OF THE PALM

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center**

Hospital/Facility NPI #1033195474 **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1609159995

9060 N MILITARY TRL

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida

33410

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks: English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

INC

BEACHES

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

5818 S DIXIE HWY

West Palm Beach, Florida 33405

(561) 429-4777 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS URGENT CARE OF THE PALM MD NOW URGENT CARE **BEACHES**

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility

2272 N CONGRESS AVE

Boynton Beach, Florida 33426

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1841566395

4475 MEDICAL CENTER WAY 8756 BOYNTON BEACH BLVD

STE 3

West Palm Beach, Florida 33407

(561) 781-8070 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

CareSpot Boynton Beach Hospital/Facility

Urgent Care Center NPI #1003172628

STE 150

Boynton Beach, Florida 33472

(561) 740-2273 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Boynton Beach MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

4570 LANTANA RD

Lake Worth, Florida 33463

(561) 963-9881 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE
Hospital/Facility

Urgent Care Center NPI #1730522921

5430 MILITARY TRL STE 62

Jupiter, Florida 33458

(561) 263-7010 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

AFC URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1285172726

15689 SOUTHERN BLVD UNIT

101

Lxhtchee Grvs, Florida 33470

(561) 661-4111 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: AFC URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

3889 MILITARY TRL STE 103

Jupiter, Florida 33458

(561) 468-2370 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility
Urgent Care Center

NPI #1033195474

71 11111107100701

Boynton Beach, Florida 33437

(561) 734-4210 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center

NPI #1487160701

6699 BOYNTON BEACH BLVD 3387 S JOG RD STE 103

Greenacres, Florida 33467 (561) 781-8090

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1447230925

1786 NW 2ND AVE STE 2

Boca Raton, Florida 33432

(561) 368-6920 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center

NPI #1386196707

3250 PGA BLVD

Palm Bch Gdns, Florida 33410

(561) 263-7045 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

Hospital/Facility
Urgent Care Center

NPI #1013314285

1335 W INDIANTOWN RD

Jupiter, Florida 33458

(561) 263-7025 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

CARESPOT WEELINGTON

Hospital/Facility
Urgent Care Center

NPI #1003172628

129 S STATE ROAD 7 STE 401

Royal Palm Beach, Florida 33414

(561) 425-7801 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CARESPOT WEELINGTON

PREMIER URGENT CARE

CENTER, LLC Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1740501576

1037 S STATE ROAD 7 STE 113 Wellington, Florida 33414 (561) 798-3030 Staff Speaks: English,Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER, LLC

Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)

CareSpot Express Healthcare Port St.

Lucie

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1851344378

784 E PRIMA VISTA BLVD

Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34952 (772) 878-7311 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Express Healthcare Port

St. Lucie

Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1407974579

131 SW PORT ST LUCIE BLVD

STE 125

Port St Lucie, Florida 34984 (407) 398-6470 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

9109 S US HWY 1 STE 102 Port St Lucie, Florida 34952

(772) 253-1642 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

672 SW PRIMA VISTA BLVD

Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34983

(772) 905-2562 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE LLC

Hospital/Facility Urgent Care Center NPI #1992242895

1070 SW GATLIN BLVD

Port St Lucie, Florida 34953

(772) 408-9434 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics (117 Providers)

Convenient Care Center (6 Providers)

Broward County (2 Providers)

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Convenient Care Center

NPI #1134191836

1501 S FEDERAL HWY

Pompano Beach, Florida 33062

(866) 389-2727 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Convenient Care Center NPI #1134191836

2240 E SUNRISE BLVD

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33304

(866) 389-2727 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS

Miami-Dade County (3 Providers)

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Convenient Care Center

NPI #1134191836

726 CRANDON BLVD

Key Biscayne, Florida 33149

(866) 389-2727 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Convenient Care Center

NPI #1134191836

12955 SW 112TH ST

Miami, Florida 33186 (866) 389-2727

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MINUTECLINIC, LLC

MINUTECLINIC, LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Convenient Care Center

NPI #1134191836

306 LINCOLN RD

Miami Beach, Florida 33139

(866) 389-2727 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

Palm Beach County (1 Providers)

MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Convenient Care Center NPI #1134191836

1690 S FEDERAL HWY
Delray Beach, Florida 33483
(866) 389-2727
Staff Speaks:
English
Physical Group Affiliations:
MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS

Urgent Care Center (111 Providers)

Broward County (37 Providers)

CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarac MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1851344378

10251 W COMMERCIAL BLVD

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33351

(954) 580-4100 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Express Healthcare

Tamarac

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

1780 STIRLING RD STE 105

Dania Beach, Florida 33004

(754) 231-3811 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

3470 NW 62ND AVE

Margate, Florida 33063

(954) 972-6868 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1477724169

7316 W ATLANTIC BLVD

Margate, Florida 33063 (954) 971-5700 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MERCY FAMILY AND

URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

2571 S UNIVERSITY DR

Davie, Florida 33324 (954) 281-9223 Staff Speaks:

English Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics **Urgent Care Center**

NPI #1992746879

5067 N DIXIE HWY

Oakland Park, Florida 33334 (954) 267-1621

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC

PRACTICES INC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1902383805

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1730378431

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

1007 W COMMERCIAL BLVD

Ft Lauderdale, Florida 33309

(866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks:

English Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

6521 N ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

(954) 229-7417 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE

4036 W HILLSBORO BLVD

Deerfield Beach, Florida 33442

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

URGENTMED INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1902994908

2337 S UNIVERSITY DR

Davie, Florida 33324 (954) 423-9234

Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

URGENTMED INC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1366634172

1347 S ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316

(954) 767-9999 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

1950 W HILLSBORO BLVD

STE 101

Deerfield Bch, Florida 33442

(954) 408-8962

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1770774903

4992 N UNIVERSITY DR

Lauderhill, Florida 33351

(954) 618-6580

Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

WEST BROWARD URGENT

CARE LLC

Pembroke Pines

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1851344378

9035 PINES BLVD

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33024

(954) 378-0333

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Pembroke Pines

QUICK FAMILY URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1992931018

4301 S FLAMINGO RD STE 102

Davie, Florida 33330

(954) 640-1200

Staff Speaks:

English, Arabic, Hindi, Spanish;

Castilian

Physical Group Affiliations:

QUICK FAMILY URGENT

CARE LLC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1003353020

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

415 E HALLANDALE BEACH

BLVD

Hallandale Beach, Florida 33009

(954) 457-4333 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

2500 E COMMERCIAL BLVD

STE D

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33308

(954) 909-5708

Staff Speaks:

English, German, Spanish; Castilian English

Physical Group Affiliations:

7900 N UNIVERSITY DR STE

203

Tamarac, Florida 33321

(954) 869-4320

Staff Speaks:

Physical Group Affiliations:

PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1841566395

7229 W OAKLAND PARK

BLVD STE 101 Lauderhill, Florida 33313 (954) 824-2616 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

URGENT MEDICAL CENTER INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center**

NPI #1609098250

6931 W BROWARD BLVD

Plantation, Florida 33317 (954) 321-5191 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

URGENT MEDICAL CENTER

INC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

6300 N ANDREWS AVE

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

CareSpot Express Healthcare Coconut

URGENTMED INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1770842296

10199 CLEARY BLVD STE 10

Plantation, Florida 33324

(954) 473-8565 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations:

URGENTMED INC

Creek

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1851344378

4450 N STATE ROAD 7 STE 1

Coral Springs, Florida 33073

(954) 633-1422 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Coconut Creek

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1295212397

311 S CYPRESS RD

Pompano Beach, Florida 33060

(954) 781-7248 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

CareSpot Express Healthcare Pompano Beach

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1801110309

1611 S FEDERAL HWY

Pompano Beach, Florida 33062

(954) 580-4001 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Pompano Beach

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

6240 CORAL RIDGE DR STE

105

Coral Springs, Florida 33076

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Florida

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1609098250

10000 STIRLING RD STE 7

Hollywood, Florida 33024

(954) 589-5169

Physical Group Affiliations:

Urgent Care Florida

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1457899684

1740 SHERIDAN ST Hollywood, Florida 33020 (954) 276-1565 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1063032282

12170 W SUNRISE BLVD Plantation, Florida 33323 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

HEALTH PLUS URGENT CARE P.A.

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1437643038

CARE P.A.

3105 N UNIVERSITY DR Hollywood, Florida 33024 (954) 438-5904 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: HEALTH PLUS URGENT

SANITAS LAUDERDALE LAKES

UCC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

4850 W OAKLAND PARK **BLVD STE 136**

Lauderdale Lakes, Florida 33313 (844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: SANITAS LAUDERDALE LAKES UCC SANITAS LAUDERDALE

LAKES UCC

SANITAS PLANTATION UCC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1578941217

180 SW 84TH AVE Plantation, Florida 33324 (844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations: SANITAS PLANTATION UCC SANITAS PLANTATION UCC

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1033195474

5817 N UNIVERSITY DR Tamarac, Florida 33321 (954) 720-1111 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1144824699

1115 S FEDERAL HWY Ft Lauderdale, Florida 33316 (954) 764-6646 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166 AVE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1457899684

16620 SHERIDAN ST Pembroke Pines, Florida 33028 (954) 276-1285 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166 **AVE**

WALKING URGENT CARE INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1912378894

10308 W SAMPLE RD Coral Springs, Florida 33065 (954) 755-4880 Staff Speaks: English, Spanish; Castilian, Urdu Physical Group Affiliations: WALKING URGENT CARE INC

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

12246 MIRAMAR PKWY Miramar, Florida 33025 (954) 442-0809 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

Indian River County (5 Providers)

INDIAN RIVER MED CTR

URGENT CARE POINTE WEST

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1720319809

1960 POINTE WEST DR

Vero Beach, Florida 32966

(772) 226-4250 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1033195474

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

INDIAN RIVER MED CTR

URGENT CARE POINTE WEST

River's Edge Urgent Care

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1538789243

14110 US HIGHWAY 1

Sebastian, Florida 32958

(772) 202-2265 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

River's Edge Urgent Care

CareSpot Express Healthcare Vero Beach

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1689812109

1820 58TH AVE STE 110

Vero Beach, Florida 32966

(772) 257-3200 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare

Vero Beach

INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE

SEBASTIAN

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1396071130

640 21ST ST

Clinics

Vero Beach, Florida 32960

(877) 652-8705 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

801 WELLNESS WAY STE 107

Sebastian, Florida 32958

(772) 226-4200 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE

SEBASTIAN

Martin County (5 Providers)

HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1447290259

506 SW FEDERAL HWY STE

101

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 288-6300 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC

STUART URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1992791198

3405 NW FEDERAL HWY

Jensen Beach, Florida 34957 (772) 692-8082

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

STUART URGENT CARE

TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1255410288

1050 SE MONTEREY RD STE

101

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 419-0560 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

TREASURE COAST URGENT

AND FAMILY CARE

Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1154962918

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1992242895

3801 S KANNER HWY STE 100

Stuart, Florida 34994 (772) 419-3900 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

Cleveland Clinic Family Health

Center

2339 SW MARTIN HWY Palm City, Florida 34990

(772) 222-5302 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

Miami-Dade County (29 Providers)

CARESPOT URGENT CARE

MIAMI GARDENS

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1003172628

18706 NW 67TH AVE UNIT 52

Hialeah, Florida 33015 (786) 563-0280

Staff Speaks:

English
Physical Group Affiliations:

CARESPOT URGENT CARE

MIAMI GARDENS

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1477742179

7800 NW 25TH ST STE 4

Miami, Florida 33122 (305) 593-2174

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

3915 BISCAYNE BLVD STE 314

Miami, Florida 33137

(786) 624-6000 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE NICKLAUS CHILDRENS

HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MEDI-STATION

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1922241579

9600 NE 2ND AVE

Miami Shores, Florida 33138

(305) 603-7650 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEDI-STATION

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

11521 S DIXIE HWY

Pinecrest, Florida 33156

(786) 624-5112 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS

HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE
CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH

AVE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1457899684

8665 NW 186TH ST

Hialeah, Florida 33015

(305) 682-2626 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MEMORIAL URGENT CARE

CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW

87TH AVE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

13400 SW 120TH ST STE 100 Miami, Florida 33186 (786) 624-5363 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral

Gables

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1902551518

3737 SW 8TH ST STE A Coral Gables, Florida 33134 (305) 575-1600

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: **UHealth Jackson Urgent Care**

Coral Gables

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

9971 W FLAGLER ST Miami, Florida 33174

(305) 222-8335 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

17615 SW 97TH AVE

Palmetto Bay, Florida 33157

(786) 268-1700 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1255185823

13750 NW 107TH AVE STE 104 2072 NE 8TH ST

Hialeah Gdns, Florida 33018

(866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

Homestead, Florida 33033

(786) 624-3800 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

SANITAS - MIAMI

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

18610 NW 87TH AVE STE 101

Hialeah, Florida 33015 (844) 665-4827 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

SANITAS - MIAMI **SANITAS - MIAMI**

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS **HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

15025 NW 77TH AVE

Miami Lakes, Florida 33014

(786) 313-7800 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: **NICKLAUS CHILDRENS**

HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

SANITAS - KENDALL

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1578941217

7135 SW 117TH AVE Miami, Florida 33183

(844) 665-4827

Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: SANITAS - KENDALL

SANITAS - KENDALL

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

Miami, Florida 33155 (305) 663-5770 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

4001 SW 72ND AVE

NPI #1194112219

Urgent Care Center

Clinics

3143 NE 163RD ST

ORTHONOW AVENTURA

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

N Miami Beach, Florida 33160 (305) 343-1365 Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: ORTHONOW AVENTURA

ORTHONOW DORAL, LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1841535903

3650 NW 82ND AVE STE 201

Miami, Florida 33166 (305) 537-7272

Physical Group Affiliations:

ORTHONOW DORAL, LLC

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1760292825

20535 NW 2ND AVE STE 150

Miami, Florida 33169 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1770719296

10205 S DIXIE HWY STE 102

Pinecrest, Florida 33156 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1942010004

7887 N KENDALL DR STE 102

Miami, Florida 33156 (866) 944-6046 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1881066322

6815 BISCAYNE BLVD STE

105

Miami, Florida 33138

(786) 272-5565 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE **CENTER**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

11449 SW 40TH ST

Miami, Florida 33165

(786) 624-4200

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

16735 NW 67TH AVE STE 102

Hialeah, Florida 33015

(305) 557-4556 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

990 W 49TH ST

Hialeah, Florida 33012 (786) 624-4800

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CAMPBELL URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033235155

1855 NE 8TH ST

Homestead, Florida 33033

(305) 242-8025 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CAMPBELL URGENT CARE

URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN

GUTIERREZ MD

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1467701516

10300 SW 72ND ST STE 205

Miami, Florida 33173 (305) 227-6618

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT CARE CENTER -JUAN GUTIERREZ MD

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

3601 NW 107TH AVE Doral, Florida 33178 (786) 624-3672 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE

CENTER

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1730378514

17601 NW 2ND AVE STE S

Miami, Florida 33169 (305) 770-4500 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Monroe County (2 Providers)

ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center**

NPI #1255847430

100460 OVERSEAS HWY Key Largo, Florida 33037 (305) 294-0011 Staff Speaks: English, Spanish; Castilian

Physical Group Affiliations: ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS

ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1104262054

1980 N ROOSEVELT BLVD Key West, Florida 33040 (305) 294-0011 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations: ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND **KEY WE**

Okeechobee County (1 Providers)

Okeechobee Urgent Care

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1528455847

305 NE PARK ST Okeechobee, Florida 34972 (863) 484-8154 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: Okeechobee Urgent Care

Palm Beach County (27 Providers)

URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1609159995

3537 FOREST HILL BLVD West Palm Bch, Florida 33406 (561) 328-8433 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1215126917

4455 MEDICAL CENTER WAY West Palm Beach, Florida 33407 (561) 881-0066 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1831692748

1485 GATEWAY BLVD STE 101 Boynton Beach, Florida 33426 (561) 231-6999 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

EXPRESS DOCS LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1518309434

14530~S~MILITARY~TRL~STE

A1
Delray Beach, Florida 33484
(561) 381-0260
Staff Speaks:
English,Spanish; Castilian
Physical Group Affiliations:
EXPRESS DOCS LLC

AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center

NPI #1992746879

PRACTICES INC

6250 LANTANA RD STE 11 Lake Worth, Florida 33463 (561) 963-4874 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS

NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1265648620

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410 (561) 624-9188 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

2181 N FEDERAL HWY Boca Raton, Florida 33431 (561) 287-3500 Staff Speaks: English Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1538665930

141 NW 20TH ST STE C6
Boca Raton, Florida 33431
(866) 944-4046
Staff Speaks:
English
Physical Group Affiliations:
CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics Urgent Care Center NPI #1609159995

11951 US HIGHWAY 1 STE 108 North Palm Beach, Florida 33408 (561) 429-6109 Staff Speaks: English,Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

2007 PALM BEACH LAKES

BLVD

West Palm Beach, Florida 33409

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1033195474

1200 W YAMATO RD

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

(561) 288-0722 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW URGENT CARE

SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1225760739

5960A S JOG RD Lake Worth, Florida 33467

(844) 665-4827

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC

MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC URGENT CARE OF THE PALM

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1033195474

9060 N MILITARY TRL

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida

33410

(561) 420-8555

Staff Speaks: English, Spanish; Castilian

Physical Group Affiliations:

INC

BEACHES

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1609159995

5818 S DIXIE HWY

West Palm Beach, Florida 33405

(561) 429-4777 Staff Speaks:

Physical Group Affiliations:

MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS URGENT CARE OF THE PALM MD NOW URGENT CARE

BEACHES

English

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

2272 N CONGRESS AVE

Boynton Beach, Florida 33426

(561) 420-8555 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

CareSpot Boynton Beach

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1003172628

4475 MEDICAL CENTER WAY

STE 3

West Palm Beach, Florida 33407

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

(561) 781-8070 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

4570 LANTANA RD

Lake Worth, Florida 33463 (561) 963-9881

Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE 8756 BOYNTON BEACH BLVD

STE 150

Boynton Beach, Florida 33472

(561) 740-2273 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: CareSpot Boynton Beach

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER **URGENT CARE**

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1730522921

URGENT CARE

5430 MILITARY TRL STE 62

Jupiter, Florida 33458 (561) 263-7010 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations: JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

AFC URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1285172726

15689 SOUTHERN BLVD UNIT

Lxhtchee Grvs, Florida 33470 (561) 661-4111 Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations: AFC URGENT CARE

MD NOW URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1033195474

6699 BOYNTON BEACH BLVD Boynton Beach, Florida 33437

(561) 734-4210 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations: MD NOW URGENT CARE

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics **Urgent Care Center** NPI #1487160701

3387 S JOG RD STE 103

Greenacres, Florida 33467

Physical Group Affiliations:

(561) 781-8090

Staff Speaks:

English

CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1447230925

1786 NW 2ND AVE STE 2

Boca Raton, Florida 33432 (561) 368-6920 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: CONCENTRA URGENT CARE

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1386196707

3250 PGA BLVD

Palm Bch Gdns, Florida 33410

(561) 263-7045 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER **URGENT CARE**

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1013314285

CARESPOT WEELINGTON

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1003172628

PREMIER URGENT CARE

CENTER, LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1740501576

1335 W INDIANTOWN RD

Jupiter, Florida 33458 (561) 263-7025 Staff Speaks: **English** Physical Group Affiliations:

JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER

URGENT CARE

129 S STATE ROAD 7 STE 401

Royal Palm Beach, Florida 33414 Wellington, Florida 33414 (561) 425-7801 Staff Speaks: **English**

Physical Group Affiliations: CARESPOT WEELINGTON

1037 S STATE ROAD 7 STE 113

(561) 798-3030

Staff Speaks:

English, Spanish; Castilian Physical Group Affiliations: PREMIER URGENT CARE

CENTER, LLC

Saint Lucie County (5 Providers)

CareSpot Express Healthcare Port St.

Lucie

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1851344378

784 E PRIMA VISTA BLVD

Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34952

(772) 878-7311 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

CareSpot Express Healthcare Port

St. Lucie

Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1407974579

131 SW PORT ST LUCIE BLVD

STE 125

Port St Lucie, Florida 34984 (407) 398-6470

Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1841566395

9109 S US HWY 1 STE 102 Port St Lucie, Florida 34952

(772) 253-1642 Staff Speaks: English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center

NPI #1841566395

672 SW PRIMA VISTA BLVD

Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34983

(772) 905-2562

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE LLC

Urgent Care Centers/Walk-In

Clinics

Urgent Care Center NPI #1992242895

1070 SW GATLIN BLVD

Port St Lucie, Florida 34953

(772) 408-9434

Staff Speaks:

English

Physical Group Affiliations:

ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE

LLC

Index

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST	HCA FLORIDA NORTHWEST HOSPITAL	4 MEMORIAL HOSPITAL PEMBROKE	ŧ.
JOE DIMAGGIO CHILDRENS HOSPITAL	4 MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL	4 WESTSIDE REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER EMERGENCY SERVICES IN DAVIE	14
FLORIDA MEDICAL CENTER	HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL		;
MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL SOUTH	4 HCA Florida Woodmont Hospital	5 MEMORIAL HOSPITAL MIRAMAR	;
STEWARD SEBASTIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER INC	CLEVELAND CLINIC INDIAN RIVER HOSPITAL	6	
CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN SOUTH HOSPITAL	4 CLEVELAND CLINIC MARTIN NORTH HOSPITAL	7	
		,	
PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL	WMHC SYLVESTER COMPREHENSIVE CANCER CENTER MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER		j Lit
HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL	KERALTY HOSPTIAL	8 WEST KENDALL BAPTIST HOSPITAL 8	3
CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL	HOMESTEAD HOSPITAL INC	9 BAPTIST HOSPITAL OF MIAMLINC)
HIALEAH HOSPITAL	NORTH SHORE MEDICAL CENTER_	9 HCA FLORIDA KENDALL HOSPITAL)
UMHC UHEALTH TOWER	4		
FISHERMENS COMMUNITY HOSPITAL	0 Mariners Hospital	10 LOWER KEYS MEDICAL CENTER	0
HCA FLORIDA RAULERSON HOSPITAL	1		
		12 EMERGENCY CARE SERVICES AT JFK MEDICAL CENTER	4
		12 PALM BEACH GARDENS MEDICAL CENTER 1	
BETHESDA HOSPITAL WEST		13 LAKESIDE MEDICAL CENTER	
		13 GOOD SAMARITAN MEDICAL CENTER	13
HCA FLORIDA JFK HOSPITAL	3		
CLEVELAND CLINIC TRADITION HOSPITAL	4 HCA FLORIDA LAWNWOOD HOSPITAL	14 HCA FLORIDA ST LUCIE HOSPITAL	14
$\frac{\textbf{ST LUCIE MEDICAL CENTER EMERGENCY ROOM AT DARWIN SQUARE}}{14}.$	MARTIN EMERGENCY CENTER AT ST LUCIE WEST	14	
CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarac		51 MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE	i6
		36 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC. 4 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3	.,, 37
		37 WEST BROWARD URGENT CARE LLC	37
CareSpot Express Healthcare Pembroke Pines	2 QUICK FAMILY URGENT CARE LLC	37 MD NOW URGENT CARE	51
PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC		51 CareSpot Express Healthcare Coconut Creek	
		38 URGENTMED INC 3	
PM PEDIATRICS OF FLORIDA, LLC CareSpot Express Healthcare Pompano Beach		52 <u>CONCENTRA URGENT CARE</u>	
MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER		38 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	39
HEALTH PLUS URGENT CARE P.A.	9 SANITAS LAUDERDALE LAKES UCC	44 SANITAS PLANTATION UCC	
	9 MD NOW URGENT CARE	51 MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166 AVE 4	13
HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE	9 WALKING URGENT CARE INC	39	
River's Edge Urgent Care	I INDIAN RIVER MED CTR URGENT CARE POINTE WEST	41 <u>CareSpot Express Healthcare Vero Beach</u>	н
MD NOW URGENT CARE	1 INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE SEBASTIAN		
MID ROTH CARCE	THOMAS COMPONENT CONTROL CONTR	41	
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC.		41 42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	12
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC	2 STUART URGENT CARE		12
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC. Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	12
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC. Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	12 19
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER.	TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	12 19 19
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ANITAS - MIAMI.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE. 43 ANICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 BY UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 47 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 48	14 14 19
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE ILC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 ICCNCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANITAS - MIAMI. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE ILC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 ICCNENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 5 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 ICCNCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 MINIMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 5 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 MD NOW URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19 15 15
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTAS - MIAMI. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 5 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19 15 15
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. 8. NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 ICCNCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 MINIMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 5 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 MD NOW URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19 15 15
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS. MEDISTATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 31 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 32 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 33 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 34 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 35 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 36 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 37 MO NOW URGENT CARE. 38 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 39 MID NOW URGENT CARE. 40 MID NOW URGENT CARE. 50 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 41 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	14 14 19 15 15
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 31 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 33 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 34 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 35 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 36 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 36 SANITAS - MIAMI. 37 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 38 OCCENTRA URGENT CARE. 39 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 30 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 30 URGENT CARE. 31 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 31 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 32 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD. 38 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 149 145 145 145 146 146
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 8 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 UD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER JUAN GUTTERREZ MD. 7 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 149 145 145 145 146 146
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. Okeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA. XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 8 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 SANTAS - MIAMI. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 UNGENTE CARE. 10 URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD. 10 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 10 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 11 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 12 EXPRESS DOCS LLC.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 149 145 145 145 146 146 149
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS OKeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MID NOW URGENT CARE. 8 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 4 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LIC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 149 145 145 145 146 146 149 149
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. Okeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS.	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 8 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 PERFESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE. 11 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 11 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKEECHOBEE URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW WEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW WEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANITAS - MIAMI. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 INCKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 8 URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CARESPOT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. ORECCHORGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PLAIM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGEST CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC TYPIES URGENT CARE LLC UPTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC TYPIESS URGENT CARE LLC UPTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC TYPIESS URGENT CARE LLC UPTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC TYPIESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 7 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 7 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 8 9 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 1 SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CareSpot Boynton Beach. 1 APC URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 1 SANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CareSpot Boynton Beach. 1 AFC URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 49 URGENT CARE 40 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 44 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 45 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 MD NOW URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 MD NOW URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 MD NOW URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 6 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 7 ADVANCED URGENT CARE 8 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 8 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 8 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 8 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA 9 EXPRESS DOCS LIC 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 1 SANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 2 CARSPOT BONJON BEACH 1 AFC URGENT CARE 1 SPEESS URGENT CARE	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBES URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE JUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE JUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CARESDOE BOWTON BEACH. 11 AFC URGENT CARE. 12 AFC URGENT CARE. 13 AFC URGENT CARE. 14 AFC URGENT CARE. 15 AFC URGENT CARE. 16 AFC URGENT CARE. 17 APPESS URGENT CARE LLC. 18 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 NOCKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 49 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 40 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 44 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 45 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 48 ORTHONOW URGENT CARE 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 49 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 40 MD NOW URGENT CARE 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 ORTHONOW URGENT CARE 44 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 45 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 40 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 ORTHONOW URGENT CARE 44 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 56 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 59 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 53 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 54 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 56 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 59 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 53 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 54 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 56 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 59 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 53 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 54 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 56 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 59 ONT ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 54 ONT ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 55 ONT	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBER URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER INC XPRESS URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER, LLC CARESPOT EXPRESS Healthcare Port St. Lucie	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD. 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 11 SANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 11 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 12 CARESPOE BONION BEACH. 13 AFC URGENT CARE. 14 SPEESS URGENT CARE LLC. 16 IUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 17 Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 49 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 40 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 40 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 44 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 45 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 MD NOW URGENT CARE 48 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 40 MD NOW URGENT CARE 41 MD NOW URGENT CARE 42 STRESS URGENT CARE 43 MD NOW URGENT CARE 44 STRESS URGENT CARE 45 MD NOW URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 STRESS URGENT CARE 48 STRESS URGENT CARE STRESS	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS OKCECHOBER UTGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PLAIM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC LUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE UPPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CAPENDA EXPRESS Healthcare PORT SI. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC CAPENDA EXPRESS Healthcare PORT SI. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 7 ONICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 MINCKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 4 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LIC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 1 SANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CARESPOT BOYLON BEACH. 3 ANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CARESPOT BOYLON BEACH. 4 AFC URGENT CARE. 5 NIGHT LIKE PEDIATO CARE. 5 NIGHT LIKE PEDIATO CARE. 5 NIGHT LIKE PEDIATO CARE LIC. 5 UPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 5 NIGHT LIKE PEDIATO CARE LIC.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS OKCECHOBER UTGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PLAIM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC LUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE UPPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CAPENDA EXPRESS Healthcare PORT SI. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC CAPENDA EXPRESS Healthcare PORT SI. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD. 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 11 SANTIAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 11 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 12 CARESPOE BONION BEACH. 13 AFC URGENT CARE. 14 SPEESS URGENT CARE LLC. 16 IUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 17 Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. ORECCHOOSE URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE MID NOW URGENT CARE CENTER LLC MID NOW URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CARESPOT EXPRESS Healthcare Port St. Lucie NYPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MID NOW URGENT CARE CLUC MID NOW URGENT C	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 7 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 SANTAS - MIAMI. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 URGENT CARE. 11 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 12 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 13 ADVANCED URGENT CARE. 14 SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 15 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 16 CARES OF BOYHOUS BEACH. 17 AFC URGENT CARE. 18 ANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 19 URGENT CARE. 19 LITCH SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 20 URGENT CARE. 3 ANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 4 URGENT CARE. 5 LITCH SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 6 URGENT CARE. 7 LITCH SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 8 LITCH SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 9 LITCH SANTAS LAKE WORTH UC	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 144 149 145 145 145 146 149 149 149 151 151 151 151 152 151
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. ORECCHOOSE URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE MID NOW URGENT CARE CENTER LLC MID NOW URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CARESPOT EXPRESS Healthcare Port St. Lucie NYPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MID NOW URGENT CARE CLUC MID NOW URGENT C	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE. 3 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 4 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 5 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 8 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD. 4 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LIC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 1 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CareSpot Bownton Beach. 4 AFC URGENT CARE LIC. 1 JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 1 SPRESS URGENT CARE LIC. 1 JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 1 SIIGHL Lite Pediatric Center LLC. 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE LLC. 5 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	144 144 149 145 145 145 146 149 149 149 151 151 151 151 152 151
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDEENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE OKTHONOW BISCAYVE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBER URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDEENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE HUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE HUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE HUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER, LLC CareSpot Express Healthcare Port St. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 7 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 8 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 PRESENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 11 WIND NOW URGENT CARE 12 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC 13 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 14 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC 15 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 16 CareSpot Bovnton Beach 17 AFC URGENT CARE 18 YPEESS URGENT CARE LLC 19 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 10 SPEESS URGENT CARE LLC 10 HUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 11 SPEESS URGENT CARE LLC 11 HUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 12 Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC 13 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS 15 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS 15	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 53 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 54 ORTHONOW DORAL LLC 55 CAMPBELL URGENT CARE 56 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 59 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 XPRESS URGENT CARE 53 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 54 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 55 CARESPOT WEELINGTON 55 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 56 CARESPOT WEELINGTON 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 59 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 51 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 51 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 52 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 53 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 54 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 55 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 56 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 57 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 59 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 51 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 52 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 53 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 54 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 55 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 56 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 57 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 57 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 59 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 51 MINU	144 144 149 145 145 145 146 149 149 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. 8. NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW WEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW WEGENT CARE UPTIER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW WEGENT CARE UPTIER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE UPTIER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE TUPTIER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CareSpot Express Healthcare Port St. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarac	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE 3 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 SANITAS - MIAMI 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 8 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD 10 DOW URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 10 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 11 DNOW URGENT CARE 12 MD NOW URGENT CARE 13 NOW URGENT CARE 14 AFC URGENT CARE 15 NOW URGENT CARE 16 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 17 APPESS URGENT CARE LLC 18 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 19 VERESS URGENT CARE LLC 10 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 10 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 11 MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 12 NIGHT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 13 NESS URGENT CARE LLC 14 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 15 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 16 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 17 MD NOW URGENT CARE 18 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 18 MD NOW URGENT CARE	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 52 35
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. Okeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PLAIM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER AD NOW URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE ULPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE ULPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER LLC CARESPOT EXPRESS Healthcare Port St. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarac MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE 3 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 SANITAS - MIAMI 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE 8 NICKIAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD 10 DOW URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 10 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 11 DNOW URGENT CARE 12 MD NOW URGENT CARE 13 NOW URGENT CARE 14 AFC URGENT CARE 15 NOW URGENT CARE 16 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 17 APPESS URGENT CARE LLC 18 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 19 VERESS URGENT CARE LLC 10 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 10 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 11 MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 12 NIGHT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 13 NESS URGENT CARE LLC 14 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 15 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 16 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 17 MD NOW URGENT CARE 18 MIINITECLINIC Located Inside CVS 18 MD NOW URGENT CARE	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 51 51
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS OKCECHOBER UTGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS OKCECHOBER UTGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE JUPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATED URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE LLC MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarae MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC URGENTMED INC WERCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC URGENTMED INC WERCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC WERCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC WERCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENTMED INC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 8 SANTIAS - MIAMI. 8 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 9 URGENT CARE CENTER. 9 JURGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 8 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA. 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 1 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 2 CareSpot Boynton Beach. 1 AFC URGENT CARE. 1 AFC URGENT CARE LLC. 1 UPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 2 Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC. 3 Night Lite Pediatric Center LLC. 4 URGENT CARE LLC. 5 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS. 5 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 7 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 ONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 6 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 49 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 40 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 44 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 45 MD NOW URGENT CARE 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 STANDARD URGENT CARE 48 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 STANDARD URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 SPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 58 STANDARD URGENT CARE 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 59 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 52 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 53 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 51 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 55 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 58 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 59 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 50 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 50 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 51 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 51 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 52 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 53 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 54 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 55 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 56 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 57 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 58 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 59 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 50 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 51 XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 51 XPRES	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 52 52 53 53 54 54 55 54 55 55 55 56 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57 57
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDI-STATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHIL DEENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE OKTHONOW BISCAYVE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. OKCECHOBEC URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER, LLC CareSpot Express Healthcare Port St. Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS CareSpot Express Healthcare Tamarae MERCY FAMILY AND URGENT CARE CONCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENTIERD UNC WEST BROWARD URGENT CARE LLC WEST BROWARD URGENT CARE LLC WEST BROWARD URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 7 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 8 SANITAS - MIAMI 8 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 PRESENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD 10 URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 10 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA 11 SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC 12 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 13 LAKE WORTH UCC 14 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 15 CareSpot Bovnton Beach 16 AFC URGENT CARE 17 XPESS URGENT CARE LLC 18 IUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 19 NIGHL Lite Pediatric Center LLC 20 ACCESS 36S URGENT CARE LLC 31 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS 35 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS 36 MD NOW URGENT CARE 47 OON CENTRA URGENT CARE 48 MD NOW URGENT CARE 49 ON WURGENT CARE 40 MD NOW URGENT CARE 41 ON WURGENT CARE 41 ON WURGENT CARE 42 OCCESS 36S URGENT CARE LLC 43 MID NOW URGENT CARE 44 OCCESS 36S URGENT CARE LLC 55 MinuteClinic Located Inside CVS 46 MD NOW URGENT CARE 47 OCN CENTRA URGENT CARE 48 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 49 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 40 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 40 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 41 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 43 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 44 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 45 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 46 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 48 ON CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 49 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 50 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 51 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE 52 ON CENTRA URGENT CARE	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 56 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 58 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 59 ORTHONOW DORAL LLC 50 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 CAMPBELL URGENT CARE 52 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 53 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 54 AFTER HOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 NAME OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OWN OF THE OWN	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 51 51 51 52 52 35 51 49 51 52 37
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION. MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS. Okeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER AD NOW URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW WRGENT CARE LLC UPTTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE UPTTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC """ "" "" "" "" "" "" "" "" "" "" ""	2 STUART URGENT CARE 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE 5 SANTAS - MIAMI 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE 7 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 8 SANTAS - MIAMI 7 MD NOW URGENT CARE 9 URGENT CARE 9 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTHERREZ MD. 8 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE 8 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA 9 EXPRESS DOCS LLC 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE 10 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 2 CARESPOT BOWN OF THE PALM BEACHES 2 CARESPOT BOWN OF THE PALM BEACHES 3 CARESPOT CARE 4 XPESS LUGGENT CARE LLC 5 MIDLE CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 6 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 7 ACT OF THE PALM BEACHES 8 SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC 9 URGENT CARE 9 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES 9 URGENT CARE LLC 9 URGENT	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables. 46 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 48 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 49 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 40 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 41 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 42 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 44 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 45 MD NOW URGENT CARE 46 MD NOW URGENT CARE 47 MD NOW URGENT CARE 48 MD NOW URGENT CARE 49 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 40 MD NOW URGENT CARE 51 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 52 MD NOW URGENT CARE 53 MD NOW URGENT CARE 54 MD NOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MD NOW URGENT CARE ULC 58 MD NOW URGENT CARE ULC 59 MD NOW URGENT CARE ULC 50 MD NOW URGENT CARE ULC 51 CARESPOT WEELINGTON 52 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 53 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 54 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRIC PRACTICES INC 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 MPRESS URGENT CARE 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 58 MINUTECLINIC, LLC 59 OPTICE AND	44 44 49 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 49 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55 55
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS MEDISTATION MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER NW 186TH ST. & NW 87TH AVE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER SANITAS - KENDALL CONCENTRA URGENT CARE ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS Okeechobee Urgent Care URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER MD NOW URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC LUPTER MEDICAL CENTERS INC XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC JUPTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE MD NOW URGENT CARE ULPTITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE HIPTITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE HIPTITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATED HAS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATE OF THE LUCE APPENSE URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATED HAS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE PREMIER URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATED HAS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CARESPOT EXPRESS HEAlthcare PORT SL Lucie XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MINUTECLINIC LOCATED HAS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CONCENTRA URGENT CARE CONCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENT MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE CONCENTRA URGENT CARE URGENT MEDICAL CREATER XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MD NOW URGENT CARE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MD NOW URGENT CARE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC MD NOW URGENT CARE XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	2 STUART URGENT CARE. 2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 3 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 4 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 5 SANTAS - MIAMI. 6 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 6 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 7 MICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 8 SANTAS - MIAMI. 9 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 10 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER. 11 DNOW URGENT CARE. 12 URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTTERREZ MD. 13 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE. 14 SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 15 URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA. 16 SANTAS LAKE WORTH UCC. 17 URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES. 18 CARESOD BOYATOM BEACH. 19 APC URGENT CARE LLC. 19 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 10 VIRGENT CARE. 10 VIRGENT CARE. 11 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 11 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 12 NIGHT LITE PEDIATOR CONTENT OF THE PALM BEACHES. 14 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 15 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 16 MIDNOW URGENT CARE. 17 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 18 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 19 MIDNUTER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 20 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 30 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 40 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 41 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 42 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 43 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 44 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 45 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 46 MD NOW URGENT CARE. 47 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE. 48 MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC. 49 MD NOW URGENT CARE LLC. 40 URGENT MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 40 LC URGENT MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE. 41 PRONTO URGENT CARE LLC. 41 URGENT MEDICAL CENTER URG.	42 TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 52 43 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 44 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 45 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables 56 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 57 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 58 ORTHONOW AVENTURA 59 ORTHONOW DORAL LLC 50 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 50 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 51 CAMPBELL URGENT CARE 52 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 53 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC 54 AFTER HOW URGENT CARE 55 MD NOW URGENT CARE 56 MD NOW URGENT CARE 57 NAME OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OF THE OWN OWN OF THE OWN	44 44 49 45 45 45 46 46 49 49 49 49 51 51 52 51 51 52 51 52 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53 53

CareSpot Express Healthcare Pompano Beach	8 MD NOW URGENT CARE	Urgent Care Florida
MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4	3 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	HEALTH PLUS URGENT CARE P.A. 39
SANITAS LAUDERDALE LAKES UCC 4	4 SANITAS PLANTATION UCC 44	MD NOW URGENT CARE 51
HOLY CROSS URGENT CARE 3	MEMORIAL URGENT CARE CTR SHERIDAN ST AND 166 AVE	WALKING URGENT CARE INC 39
NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4	9	
	River's Edge Urgent Care	• •
MD NOW URGENT CARE5	I INDIAN RIVER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE SEBASTIAN	
HEALTH CARE SERVICES LC 4	2 STUART URGENT CARE 42	TREASURE COAST URGENT AND FAMILY CARE 42
Cleveland Clinic Family Health Center 4	2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE 52	
CARESPOT URGENT CARE MIAMI GARDENS 5	1 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE 43	NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 49
	NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	
	9 UHealth Jackson Urgent Care Coral Gables	
NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER		
SANITAS - MIAMI 4	4 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	SANITAS - KENDALL 44
MD NOW URGENT CARE		
CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	5 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	
ORTHONOW BISCAYNE LLC 4	5 NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER	
NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4	CAMPBELL URGENT CARE	URGENT CARE CENTER - JUAN GUTIERREZ MD
NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER 4	ONCENTRA URGENT CARE	
ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE UPPER KEYS 4	7 ADVANCED URGENT CARE OF THE MIDDLE KEYS AND KEY WE	
Okeechobee Urgent Care 4	8	
URGENT CARE OF PALM BEACHES PA 5	CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 49
EXPRESS DOCS LLC 4	9 AFTER HOURS PEDIATRICS PRACTICES INC	NICKLAUS CHILDRENS HOSPITAL URGENT CARE CENTER
MD NOW URGENT CARE5	1 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES PA
MD NOW URGENT CARE5	1 MD NOW URGENT CARE51	SANITAS LAKE WORTH UCC
MD NOW MEDICAL CENTERS INC	URGENT CARE OF THE PALM BEACHES	MD NOW URGENT CARE 51
XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 5	2 MD NOW URGENT CARE	CareSpot Boynton Beach
JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE	1 AFC URGENT CARE	MD NOW URGENT CARE 51
XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC	1 CONCENTRA URGENT CARE	JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE
JUPITER MEDICAL CENTER URGENT CARE 5	CARESPOT WEELINGTON 51	PREMIER URGENT CARE CENTER, LLC
	· · · ·	XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 52
XPRESS URGENT CARE LLC 5	2 ACCESS 365 URGENT CARE LLC 52	

Section 1557 Notification: Discrimination is Against the Law

We comply with applicable Federal civil rights laws and do not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. We do not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.

We provide:

Free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate effectively with us, such as: Qualified sign language interpreters
Written information in other formats (large print, audio, accessible electronic formats, other formats) Provide free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such as: Qualified interpreters Information written in other languages

If you need these services, contact:

Health and vision coverage: 1-800-352-2583 Dental, life, and disability coverage: 1-888-223-4892 Federal Employee Program: 1-800-333-2227

If you believe that we have failed to provide these services or discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age, sex, gender identity or sexual orientation, you can file a grievance with:

Health and vision coverage (including FEP members): Section 1557 Coordinator 4800 Deerwood Campus Parkway, DCC 1-7 Jacksonville, FL 32246 1-800-477-3736 x29070 1-800-955-8770 (TTY) Fax: 1-904-301-1580 section1557coordinator@floridablue.com

Dental, life, and disability coverage: Civil Rights Coordinator 17500 Chenal Parkway Little Rock, AR 72223 1-800-250-0331 1-800-955-8770 (TTY) civilrightscoordinator@fclife.com

You can file a grievance in person or by mail, fax, or email. If you need help filing a grievance, the Section 1557 Coordinator is available to help you. You can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal, available at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf, by mail or phone at:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
200 Independence Avenue, SW
Room 509F, HHH Building
Washington, D.C. 20201
1-800-368-1019
1-800-537-7697 (TDD)
Complaint forms are available at
http://www.bbs.cov/coffice/file/index.btml

http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

200 Independence Avenue, SW Room 509F, HHH Building Washington, D.C. 20201 1-800-368-1019 1-800-537-7697 (TDD) Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html

ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-877-955-8773). FEP: Llame al 1-800-333-2227
ATANSYON: Si w pale Kreyòl ayisyen, ou ka resevwa yon èd gratis nan lang pa w. Rele 1-800-352-2583 (pou moun ki pa tande byen: 1-800-955-8770). FEP:

Rele 1-800-333-2227
CHỦ Ý: Nếu bạn nói Tiếng Việt, có dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ miễn phí dành cho bạn. Hãy gọi số 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Gọi số 1-800-333-2227

ATENÇÃO: Se você fala português, utilize os serviços linguísticos gratuitos disponíveis. Ligue para 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Ligue para 1-

ATENÇAC: Se você fala português, utilize os serviços linguisticos gratuitos disponíveis. Ligue para 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Ligue para 1-800-352-227
注意:如果您使用繁體中文,您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。請致電1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770)。FEP: 請致電1-800-333-2227
ATTENTION: Si vous parlez français, des services d'aide linguistique vous sont proposés gratuitement. Appelez le 1-800-352-2583 (ATS: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Appelez le 1-800-333-2227
PAUNAWA: Kung nagsasalita ka ng Tagalog, maaari kang gumamit ng mga serbisyo ng tulong sa wika nang walang bayad. Tumawag sa 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Tumawag sa 1-800-333-2227
ВНИМАНИЕ: Если вы говорите на русском языке, то вам доступны бесплатные услуги перевода. Звоните 1-800-352-2583 (телетайл: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Звоните 1-800-333-2227

1 - 0778- 1 :مكبلاو مصل! فتاه مقر(253-253-253 - 1 مقرب لصتا .ناجملاب كل رفاوتت ةيوغللا ةدعاسم<mark>ا</mark> تامدخ براف ،غغللا ركذا ندرجت تربك اذا : اغطوجلم - 1 - 078- 333 - 7222 - 1 - 008 - 333 - 7222 مقرب لصتا . 1 - 078- 559-008 مقرب لصتا . 1 - 078- 2008 مقرب

ATTENZIONE: Qualora tosse l'Italiano la lingua parlata, sono disponibili dei servizi di assistenza linguistica gratuiti. Chiamare il numero 1-800-333-2227 ACHTUNG: Wenn Sie Deutsch sprechen, stehen Ihnen kostenios sprachliche Hilfsdienstleistungen zur Verfügung. Rufnummer: +1-800-352-2583 (TTY: +1-800-955-8770). FEP: Rufnummer +1-800-333-2227 주의: 한국어 사용을 원하시는 경우, 언어 지원 서비스를 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다. 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770) 로 전화하십시오. FEP: 1-800-333-2227 로 연락하십시오.
UWAGA: Jeżeli mówisz po polsku, możesz skorzystać z bezpłatnej pomocy językowej. Zadzwoń pod numer 1-800-333-2227.
UWAGA: Jeżeli mówisz po polsku, możesz skorzystać z bezpłatnej pomocy językowej. Zadzwoń pod numer 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: Zadzwoń pod numer 1-800-333-2227.

सुबना: को तमे गुक्रवाती ओवता हो, तो ननःशुवक्ष भाषा सहाथ सेया तमारा माटे उपवश्रप छे. होन को 1-800-352-2583 (TTY: 1-800-955-8770). FEP: होन को 1-800-333-2227 注意事項: 日本語を話される場合、無料の言語支援をご利用いただけます。1-800-352-2583(TTY: 1-800-955-8770)まで、お電話にてご連絡ください。FEP:

注意事項:日本語を話される場合、無料の言語支援をご利用いただけます。1-800-352-2583(TTY: 1-800-955-8770)まで、お電話にてご連絡ください。FEP: 1-800-333-2227

ا معدد المسلم المعدد ا